
From: Bondurant, Kate
To: kfshealy1@sc.rr.com <kfshealy1@sc.rr.com>

katrinashealy@scsenate.gov <katrinashealy@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/20/2013 9:55:44 AM

Subject: FW: Magistrate Appointment
Attachments: Magistrate Application.pdf

Senator Shealy,

I wanted to touch base with you on the Magistrate appointment for Matthew Johnson. While we've received the
Lexington Delegation's nomination letter for Mr. Johnson dated February 26th, we have not yet received his
application. I've attached an additional copy of the form which we will need before we can complete his nomination. 
If you can provide me with Mr. Johnson's email or phone number, I will be glad to contact him and send him the form 
in order to expedite the process.

If I can answer any questions on this or be of further assistance, please feel free to give me a call at 734-6059.

Thank you,
Kate Bondurant

From: Bondurant, Kate
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 12:37 PM
To: 'kshealy@davisgarvin.com'
Subject: Magistrate Appointment

Senator Shealy,

Katherine Veldran asked that I touch base with you regarding the Magistrate appointment process. In order to
nominate Mr. Johnson for Lexington County Magistrate, he will need to fill out the attached “Governor's Office
Application.” Once complete, he should return the application to the Lexington County Delegation. The Delegation
should then send Mr. Johnson's application, along with a signed letter from the Delegation formally nominating him, 
to our office.

If I can be of any further help, please let me know. 

Thanks,
Kate Bondurant

Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.6059
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